
Exciting News on
Adult Pool & Spa
The district is pleased to announce that the 
overwhelming feedback from residents is to 
continue to have the adult pool and spa open 
year-round. This is a novel and appreciated 
amenity — and one that we can continue to offer 
provided residents abide by all of the posted rules.

Please make a note that the area is for the 
enjoyment of residents 18 years and older only. 
In addition, residents will need an VIZpin Mobile 
Access Pass (Smartkey) to access this area.

Beginning September 18th the official hours
will be 10:00 a.m. to 8:00 p.m. on weekdays
and 9:00 a.m. to 8:00 p.m. on weekends.

The hours will be strictly enforced and anyone in 
the area after hours will have all facilities access 
revoked and may be charged with trespassing. 
We appreciate being able to offer this amenity, 
while ensuring everyone is considerate of the 
nearby neighbors and mindful of the district rules.
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GRAND

OPENING

FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 15TH
6 P.M. TO 8 P.M.
9540 STONEGATE PKWY  PARKER, CO 80134

JOIN US FOR THE 

OF THE DISTRICT’S NEW
COMMUNITY CENTER!

THE STONEGATE NORTH VILLAGES METROPOLITAN DISTRICT
IS PLEASED TO ANNOUNCE THE OFFICIAL GRAND OPENING
OF THE COMMUNITY CENTER.  

ON FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 15TH YOU ARE INVITED TO JOIN IN THE
CELEBRATION! WE WILL HAVE ENTERTAINMENT, LIGHT REFRESHMENTS,
AND BEVERAGES. COME SEE OUR AMAZING, BEAUTIFUL AND EXPANSIVE
NEW SPACE. INFORMATION ON HOW TO BOOK THE FACILITY FOR EVENTS
WILL BE AVAILABLE. 

Let's celebrate together as a community!

Late Summer/ After School 
Hours From 8/8 – 9/4
• Monday through Friday:
4:00 PM – 8:00 PM
• Saturday and Sunday:
9:00 AM – 8:00 PM

Early Fall/Weekend Only 
Hours From 9/5 – 9/17
• Closed weekdays

• Open two weekends after 
Labor Day: 9:00 AM – 8:00 PM 
(This includes the weekends of 
9/9 – 9/10 and 9/16 – 9/17)

FAMILY POOL and
ADULT POOL & SPA HOURS
Please note that we are now in late season
hours for both the family pool and the adult pool & spa.

http://StonegateNorthVillages.org


Board of Directors for 
Stonegate North Villages
The District is governed by a
board of directors who serve 
staggered terms. You can email
the Board of Directors directly at 
board@stonegatenorthvillages.org

Jeni Reilly, President
Holly Kamm
Elizabeth Kuehl
Vicky Strain
Robert Vogel

Upcoming Meetings
Our next meeting is the 
4th Wednesday of the month at 
5:30 p.m. Meetings are held online 
and meeting details can be found 
at the bottom of the website. 
StonegateNorthVillages.org

As the weather cools, the 
leaves turn and the kiddos 
return to the classroom, 
we have a few important 
reminders.

There is no parking for school 
pick-up and drop-off by the 
district pool and community 
center. 

We have a lot of children 
walking in crosswalks and 
biking to school. 

Please make sure you slow 
down and please remind 
teenage drivers to be 
especially careful in the 
neighborhood.

REM INDERS
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